


Lisa A.K. Kaneshiro, PsyD, LLC
1266 Kamehameha Avenue
Hilo, Hawaii 96720
Office: (808) 933-1313

06 April 2017
RE: KATHLEEN KANG-KAULUPALI

To the State Board of Chiropractic Examiners:

This letter is in STRONG SUPPORT of Gubernatorial Nominee, KATHLEEN KANG-
KAULUPALTI’s request to become a public member of the Board of Chiropractic Examiners for
a term to expire 06/30/2021.

Dr. Kang-Kaulupali is a committed healthcare member who is dedicated to serving her
community. She has participated in various professional and academic organizations, as both a
member and as an executive board member, and has held public safety and consumer protection
in high regard.

Dr. Kang-Kaulupali also has an integrated knowledge base of mainstream and traditional
medicine practices. Her integrated knowledge, strength in policy and procedure development,
and data monitoring and evaluation makes her an incredibly strong candidate to serve on your
board.

I have personally observed Dr. Kang-Kaulupali serve generously and selflessly across both
personal and professional arenas, integrating both Western and Traditional knowledge.

Thank you for your consideration of Dr. Kang-Kaulupali, a STRONG candidate for the position
of public member of the Board of Chiropractic Examiners.

If you have any additional questions regarding this matter, please contact my office at (808) 933-
1313.

Respectfully Submitted,

Lisa A.K. Kaneshiro, PsyD
Clinical Psychologist
Psy-848
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